
MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE 1ST 
EVER VIRTUAL ANNUAL GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

HOSTED BY  
KASKA DENA COUNCIL 
 
 
 
As a result of the risks associated with COVID-19, the 2021 KDC Annual 

General Assembly will be held virtually via Zoom. 
 

THE AGA WILL BE HELD ON  

NOVEMBER 20TH, 2021 
 

Community Hub Locations:  
Lower Post (Daylu): Denetia School 

Kwadacha: Aatse Davie School 
 
 

As Good Hope Lake is currently in lock-down,  
there will not be a central hub in that community. 

 
 

The Zoom link to attend virtually is posted in the 
communities & was emailed to KDC Members  

on Nov 9 & Nov 15, 2021.  
Please check your Inbox/Spam folders. 

 
 

OUR THEME THIS YEAR WILL BE  
“FOLLOWING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF OUR ELDERS” 


